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President Mick’s Report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big News: We are able to return to our Clubrooms next week for our first meeting back in the hall. 

So to celebrate we are planning big things, we have some Paul Harris Fellowships to be presented to start with 
and a lot of catching up with each other. 

To celebrate we invite all members and their partners along to make it a party. 

Please let me know if you are going to be attending and if you are bringing a Guest and importantly if you are 
going to be an apology, as we have to give the caterers the numbers on Tuesday morning and pay for that 
number of meals. 

So let me know if you are going to join us or not by Monday Evening either by Phone 0428468298 or Email 
sailawaysunshades@bigpond.com   

Hope to see you all there. 

This week’s meeting we had the AGM in which we accepted Constitution and Bylaws for Rotary and Gary Frank 
presented his Board for next year. 

He is still looking for a President Elect if you feel inclined to take on the challenge. 

Remember to let me know either way if you are going to attend or not our meeting next week?  

 
 
 
Mick Costello      
President 2020-2021 
 
 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

December 2
nd

  General Meeting 6.00pm for 6.30pm – A celebration of the return to our clubrooms 

December 9
th
 Club General Meeting 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

December 16th Club General Meeting 6.00pm for 6.30pm – Christmas Meeting to farewell 2020! 

December Birthdays 
 

5
th
 Roy Parker 

12
th
 Mandy Costello 

14
th
 Gary Frank 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Meeting arrangements vary week to week so 

please see below for details on the program for 
each Club meeting. 

 

1. "Life is what happens when you're busy making 

other plans."  

- John Lennon 
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Please share this information with your friends and family – the odds are fantastic! 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Face Masks -  

 
New batches being 
manufactured daily ! 
 
These are continuing to sell and 
raise funds for the club.  A recent 
comment indicated that we 
should prepare for these to be 
worn for many months to come. 
 
So, if it’s time you changed to a 
good high quality double 
thickness cotton face mask then 
new stock is now available by 
contacting Alison. 
 

 
alison@bendigo.com.au  
or by calling 0417 562 952 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rotary Club Polo Shirts 

 
We currently have in stock some surplus new club 
polo shirts.  These are available for just $33.00 each 
and can be paid for and collected from Alison. 
 
1 x 2XL Polo Shirt  
2 x 3XL Polo Shirt  
1 x 5XL Polo Shirt 
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A Note from Secretary John 
 
Following last night’s meeting a couple of important announcement. 
 

 First, we have agreed to host a gathering to farewell PP Bill Slee after his funeral on Monday. His funeral is 
at 11:30 at Mulqueen’s in Miller St with a burial at Eaglehawk to follow. Those attending will then come 
back to the Mechanics for a reception in accordance with the wishes of his daughter, Ruth. We will 
require assistance from about 12:30 to set up the hall in preparation and serving. Eaglehawk Hot bake is 
providing the catering and we will be opening the bar. Given Bill’s enormous contribution to the 
Mechanics it is a fitting tribute so any support from members would be most welcome. 
 

 Next, in preparation for the event we will have a working bee at 10:00 on Sunday for a general tidy up. 
We have not been there for some months and so some mowing, trimming, cleaning and general tidy up is 
required. Again, any people available most welcomed. 
 

 And, finally (I think), the good news. We will be back at the Mechanics for a dinner meeting next 
Wednesday. It is a long awaited event. It will be in the Bulletin but advance notice that apologies to 
President Mick by CoB Monday would be appreciated. We intend to make it a rather special event so look 
forward to seeing you then (if not on Sunday or Monday). 
 

Stay safe, 
  
PP John P Jones PHF 
Secretary, 
Rotary Club of Eaglehawk 
0419113065 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

A refresher for planning for our meetings – 
 
As a club we are fortunate to have the 
Mechanics facility for our meetings and club 
events.  This also means that we need to plan 
and consider all those who help us to ensure 
our nights run smoothly and everyone is able 
to enjoy the experience.  Additionally, we 
need to ensure we don’t incur unnecessary 
costs.  Some time ago the board decided upon 
a process to ensure we maintained accurate 
numbers for catering purposes so here is a 
reminder for us all as to what we need to do – 
 

1. If you are a member it is presumed that you will be attending the meeting and requiring a meal 
each week.  This means that a meal will be ordered on your behalf and payment for such is 
required. 

2. If you are NOT going to be able to attend the meeting then you will need to advise the President 
before 5.00pm on the Monday immediately prior to the meeting that you are an apology and will 
not be requiring a meal. 

3. If you are bringing a guest then you need to advise the President as per 2. above. 
4. A member is responsible to pay for any meal that has been ordered on your behalf. 

 
It has been so long since we enjoyed the ‘normal’ meeting experience that we may be out of sorts for a 
while but if we all work together we can quickly get back into the groove. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This image was in the recently published Rotary Zone 
8 Public Image Newsletter under the heading – 
‘Bunnings BBQ’s are back’. 
 
Surely we have a candidate for this gig next time we 
run a BBQ! 
 
Talking of Bunnings BBQ’s – we cleared over $950 
last weekend - well done to the great team who had a 
blast back on the production line.  And our thanks go 
to Bunning Epsom for the invite to be one of the first 
groups to kick this community service off since the 
lifting of the restrictions. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


